
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
When attending to your child in the first aid room for cuts, scrapes, bites etc, 
teachers are unable to use stingoes, antiseptic or savlon type creams (due to 
possible reaction).  However we do stock Bandaids/bandages, to facilitate 
prompt attention to your child’s injury can you please sign either the 
permission form or non use form (below) and return to school. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Oliver Thockloth 
Principal 
 
  

PERMISSION FORM 
Sick Bay 

 
 
Child’s Name…………………………………..  Grade…………………… 
 
 
As Parent/Guardian of ………………………………. I notify you that he/she is 
not allergic to Bandaids/bandages and give the school permission to use if and 
when required. 
 
 Bandaids, sticking plaster etc. 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian signature…………………………… Date……………… 
 

NON USE FORM 
Sick Bay 

 
Child’s Name…………………………………….  Grade…………………… 
 
 
As Parent/Guardian of ………………………………….  I do not give permission 
for you to use Bandaids/bandages on my child. 
 
 Bandaids, sticking plaster etc. 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian signature………………………  Date……………… 


